
Town of New Paltz Historic Preservation Commission Meeting 
Monday May 3rd 2010 7:30PM - 9:30PM at the Town Hall 

  

Attendees: Town HPC Commissioners John Orfitelli (Chair), Helen Christie (Vice Chair), and Fawn 

Tantillo.  Also, attending were Town Board Liaison, Kitty Brown, along with Matthew Thorenz and Brian 

Chance. 

  

  

Agenda 

  

1) Public Comment 

2) GIS Mapping Grant Status and Demo 

3) Recruitment 

  

  

Minutes 

  

Meeting opened for public comment at 7:30 PM. 

  

1) Public Comment:  No public comments were received.   

  

2) GIS Mapping Grant Status 

   

Matthew Thorenz and Brian Chance presented an overview of the GIS Mapping project status gave a live 

demo of the mapping site that will be linked to the Town and Village HPC web pages.  Matthew described 

his research in developing the material presented on the site which is expected to be competed by the 

end of June and installed by the end of July.  

  

As requested by the Commission, icons used to define the various structures have been color coded to 

differentiate stone houses (red), brick (blue), designated landmarks (yellow) and wood frame, (green).  In 

order to minimize map clutter, the properties built after 1930 will be indicated with a small 'x'. The 

application will include an easy to use interface that will allow editing of the data and updating 

with additional photos, narratives, and parcel views.  A mechanism will be added to allow visitors to 

submit material for publication on the site.   

  

A presentation to the Village HPC will be scheduled for July. 

  

For a detailed accounting of the status, please refer to the attached file: April 15th 2010 Report to the 

Historic Preservation Commission. 

  
3) Recruitment 
  
In response to a request from John Orfitelli, Rita Toohey acknowledged that she no longer would be able 
to serve on the Commission.  The Commission nominated Fawn Tantillo to fill the open position and has 
submitted her name to the Town Board for approval.          
  
  
Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by John Orfitelli and seconded by Helen Christie. The meeting 

was adjourned at 9:30 pm. 


